
                                                                                               
 
 
                                                                                    
September 8,2012 
 
Mr .Joe Swan , 
Chair,IEPC 
City of London On. 
 
 
 
On behalf of the membership of the Volunteer Committee to Museum London, I 
would like to thank you and the members of the Investment & Economic Prosperity 
Committee for endorsing our request for 2 seats on the Museum London Board.  
In having this commitment in the Act (item 4.1) we are assured of representation at 
the Board level and are able to continue our support to the Museum as we have done 
for over 50 years. 
We shall look forward to the final approval by Council later this month. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Gloria Hinton  
President Volunteer Committee to Museum London 
 
 
 
 
 


